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 April 13, 2023- Heathsville, VA  The Northumberland County Public Schools’ School Board 
 met in-person and virtually for a special called budget meeting. The meeting was open to the 
 public through Zoom audio conference calling and in person. 

 Action Items 
 ●  The Board approved the  2023-2024 School Board Budget 
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